
Tuesday 22nd September 2020 – Annual 
Members’ Meeting Key Messages will be 
available to view online via our ‘Annual 
Members’ Meeting’ webpage (see link below)

It is extremely important to us to keep our members (public and staff) 
alongside the wider general public safe therefore our Annual Members’ 
Meeting will, this year, be available in a ‘virtual’ format in keeping with 
COVID-19 restrictions.

As part of this new virtual format, our Directors have produced a series of key messages which 
are available for members and the wider general public to view in relation to our 2019/20 
Annual Report and Accounts alongside outlining our Plans for the Future. A Membership 
Report update is also available from our Governors (membership representatives) with the 
results of our 2020 Governor Elections/Nominations being made available.

The Trust Chief Executive and I would be truly delighted if you took the time to view these 
film-clips and:

 � find out how our Trust is performing
 � hear how we are responding to patient and staff feedback
 � learn more about our latest developments and future plans

The views and opinions of our members and the wider general public are really important 
to us in shaping the services we provide and help us to develop our future plans, and we 
would welcome your related feedback/questions via email trust.secretary@mft.nhs.uk or 
tel. 0161 276 4841, which we will respond to (where appropriate).

If you would like to take a look at our full Annual Report and Accounts in preparation of 
viewing the Annual Members’ Meeting Key Messages (film clips), please visit our ‘Report 
and Publications’ webpage: https://mft.nhs.uk/the-trust/reports-and-publications/

I do hope you find this new way of engaging with us, as a positive step forward, during these 
unprecedented times, and with your participation/feedback, we will ensure that we continue 
to develop our hospitals and provide world class services for both adults and children.

Kathy Cowell OBE DL, Chairman

The film clips will be available to view on Tuesday, 22nd September via our Annual 
Members’ Meeting webpage, found under the ‘Members’ Meeting’ section of our 
website: https://mft.nhs.uk/member-meetings/annual-members-meeting-2/

Become a member
If you or a family member/friend are 
not currently a member of our NHS 
Foundation Trust and are interested in 
becoming one, an online application  
form can be found on our website  
www.mft.nhs.uk and click the ‘Become 
a Member of our Trust – Membership 
Form’ button. 

If you would like a paper form, please 
contact the Foundation Trust Membership 
Office via email ft.enquiries@mft.nhs.uk 
or telephone 0161 276 8661.

Translation and 
Interpretation Service
Do you have difficulty speaking 
or understanding English?

% 0161 276 6202/6342

Get connected

@MFTnhs @MFTnhs www.mft.nhs.uk

• Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital • University Dental Hospital of Manchester • Manchester Royal Eye Hospital • Manchester Royal Infirmary • Trafford Local Care Organisation • 
• Withington Community Hospital • Wythenshawe Hospital • Trafford General Hospital • Saint Mary’s Hospital • Altrincham Hospital • Manchester Local Care Organisation •
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Continuing to Provide Outstanding Care for You




